
 

 
 

David Smith                                                                                                  2/17/2009 
Chief Wetlands Regulatory Office (WTR-8) 
EPA Region 9 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415)-972-3464 
 

cc.  Susan Callery - DTSC, Shelly Backlar - Friends of the Los Angeles River, David 
Beckman - NRDC, Christina Walsh - Cleanuprocketdyne dot org, Kirsten James - Heal the 
Bay and Tatiana Gaur - Santa Monica Baykeeper. 
 
Dear Mr. Smith, 
 
Thank you for holding up the standards of the Clean Water Act (CWA) and your communication 
with United States Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) regarding the status of the Los Angeles 
River (LAR). 
 
I attended your speaking engagement on December 16th of 2008 that was hosted by FoLAR 
(Friends of the Los Angeles River) and you stated that once the Obama Administration entered 
office we would know which way the USACE will act on the determination of the status of the 
LAR.  
 
Please update me with any information you may have on the current actions of the USACE on this 
issue. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
William Preston Bowling - Founder/Director 
ACME (Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education) 
williamprestonbowling@yahoo.com 
310.428.5085 
http://www.ACMEla.org   
23350 Lake Manor Drive 
Chatsworth, California 91311 
 


